
Yubari Resort Co., Ltd. 

March 6, 2020 

NOTICE 

Dear guests; 

Thank you for choosing Mount Racey Ski Resort this season. 

The governor of Hokkaido declared a state of emergency on February 28, 2020. 

According to the declaration of emergency, Hokkaido has the highest number of 

infections in Japan and the numbers are increasing daily, the residents were called to 

remain indoors over the weekend due to the virus spreading. 

As Japan battles to contain the CORONAVIRUS spread, Prime Minister Shinzo Abe have 

asked the nation to avoid gathering in enclosed areas since the spread of infection has 

been confirmed in live music scene.  

Due to the CORONAVIRUS outbreak, we are sorry to announce that the Ski Area and 

Hotels accommodation will be temporarily closed to prevent the spread of the infection.  

We would like to apologize for the inconvenience to our customers and, once more, 

sincerely thank you for the understanding and support to helping prevent the spread of 

CORONAVIRUS infection.  

 



Mount Racey Ski Resort Closes on Sunday, March 8, 2020 

* The Ski Area will be open on March 8th from 9am to 8pm. 

*Hotel Mount Racey will close at check-out on Monday, March 9, 2020. 

* Racey no Yu Hot Spring will also be closed. 

*Hotel Shuparo is closed from March 1st, 2020.  

*Hotel Himawari will be closed from March 8, 2020. 

 

Yubari Resort will be temporarily closed until further notice.   

 

Yubari Resort Co., Ltd. 

Phone 0123-52-3456 


